
From: Lyle, Tara L <tara.l.lyle@wv.gov> 
Date: Fri, Jan 5, 2024 at 2:15 PM 
Subject: Re: Emergency - Roadway Salt 
To: Smith, Dusty J <dusty.j.smith@wv.gov> 
Cc: John W Estep <john.w.estep@wv.gov>, Kristy E James <kristy.e.james@wv.gov> 
 
 
Dusty,  
 
Your emergency request to obtain roadway salt/sodium chloride for District 9 at an 
estimated cost of $500,000.00 for a one-time purchase for replenishment purposes is 
approved.  
 
Please follow all Purchasing Division Procedures Outlined on the Purchasing Division 
Procedures Handbook and return the completed contract to this office for posting within 
30 days of this approval.    
 
Thanks, 
Tara Lyle, Buyer Supervisor 
WV Purchasing Division 
2019 Washington Street, East 
Capitol Complex, Building 15 
Charleston, WV 25305 
304-558-2544 
 
www.wvpurchasing.gov 
 
 
 
On Fri, Jan 5, 2024 at 10:21 AM Smith, Dusty J <dusty.j.smith@wv.gov> wrote: 
John/Tara  
 
 We are requesting an Emergency purchase of roadway salt/sodium chloride for District 
9,which is a southern district, which has had adverse weather conditions already this 
year. As this concerns public safety they cannot wait until the new contract has been 
awarded; DOT is still in the evaluation process for the new contract. As we are in SRIC 
season we estimate that the cost will be around $500,000 to replenish what we have 
currently used. 
 
 
If you have any questions please let me know, 
 
 
Thank you, 
Mrs. Dusty Smith 
Assistant Procurement Officer 



PH 304.414.6859 
 
1900 Kanawha Blvd E 
Building 6 RM 340 
Charleston, WV 25305 
 
Main 304-558-0408 
 
Fax 304.558.0047 
***Any new Procurem ent inform ation that has NOT been subm itted 
to DOTPROCUREM ENT@ W V.GOV is NOT in tracking.  If it is not in tracking we are unable to process 
it.*** 
 


